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Message from the Executive Director: Tragedy at University of 

Maryland, College Park 

 
Dear USG Community, 
  
USG is saddened by the tragic and senseless loss of Bowie State University student, Lt. Richard 
W. Collins III.  As a campus with nine university partners, including Bowie State University (BSU) 
and the University of Maryland, College Park, we grieve together as a community, and stand 
united in support during this difficult time.  Our condolences go out to the family and friends of 
Lt. Collins and everyone affected by this horrific crime. 
 
Anyone who would like to reach the USG Counseling Center can stop by from 10:00am-
7:00pm Monday-Thursday and 10:00am-2:00pm Friday.  If you would like to join the Bowie 
State Community honoring Lt. Collins a candlelight vigil will be held tonight at 7:00pm at the 
BSU MLK patio. 
 
We stand united and reaffirm our values as a campus that embraces diversity and rejects 
senseless acts of hate and violence. 
 
Please continue to keep the family and friends of Lt. Collins, and the BSU community, in your 
thoughts and prayers. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Stewart Edelstein 
Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, USM 
Executive Director, Universities at Shady Grove 
Http://www.shadygrove.umd.edu 
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